Filed: 5/24/2016 10:45:18 AM WEQC

W Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov>

Re: Objection to a continuance of final hearing
1 message

Andrew Kuhlmann <andrew.kuhlmann@wyo.gov> Tue, May 24, 2016 at 10:28 AM
To: Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov>

Cc: smader@npca.org, Richard Bloom <richbloom.jh@gmail.com>, Elizabeth Morrisseau
<elizabeth.morrisseau@wyo.gov>

Jim and Parties,
DEQ does not object to setting a final hearing in 16-4801 after the 20-day deadline of June 9, 2016.

Thanks,
Andrew

Andrew J. Kuhlmann

Senior Assistant Attorney General

Water & Natural Resources Division

Wyoming Attorney General's Office

2320 Capitol Avenue *Please note the new mailing address
Cheyenne, WY 82002

307-777-3537 - Phone

307-777-3542 - Fax

*The information provided in this communication is confidential and protected and is intended only for the use of
the addressee. The information may be privileged attorney-client communication, attorney work product,
deliberative process, or otherwise confidential under law. Unauthorized use, disclosure, or copying of such
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please
notify the Water and Natural Resources Division immediately by replying to the message or calling (307) 777-
6946.

On Mon, May 23, 2016 at 2:05 PM, Jim Ruby <jim.ruby@wyo.gov> wrote:
Dear Parties and Counsel:

If you do not have an objection to the final hearing in this matter being continued from June 9, 2016 to a later
date please respond to this email and let me know. If you do object to a continuance also respond and tell me
that as well.

Thank you.

Jim Ruby

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records
Act and may be disclosed to third parties.

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records
Act and may be disclosed to third parties.
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